
PLANNING BOARD WORKSHOP

TO:
Cape Elizabeth Planning Board


FROM:
Maureen O’Meara, Town Planner


DATE:
March 31, 2021

SUBJECT:
April 6, 2021 Planning Board Workshop

The Cape Elizabeth Planning Board will hold a workshop on Tuesday, April 6, 2021, beginning at 7:00 p.m. 
As a result of the COVID-19 virus, the Planning Board will conduct the meeting via remote access as provided by Maine law. The Planning Board will use Zoom meeting to conduct the meeting and to allow the public to remotely attend. Zoom will allow all Planning Board members, applicants, and members of the public to hear all discussion as required by law. Please use the following information to access the meeting by video/audio or audio only.  
Please click the link below to join the webinar:
https://zoom.us/j/95884866380
Or One tap mobile : 

    US: +13126266799,,95884866380#  or +19292056099,,95884866380# 

Or Telephone:

    Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location):

        US: +1 312 626 6799  or +1 929 205 6099  or +1 301 715 8592  or +1 346 248 7799  or +1 669 900 6833  or +1 253 215 8782 

Webinar ID: 958 8486 6380

    International numbers available: https://zoom.us/u/adKlS3tkt
WORKSHOP AGENDA
1.
Town Farm Boardwalk RP Permit. The Town of Cape Elizabeth, represented by the Conservation Committee, would like to discuss a Resource Protection Permit to alter 1,015 sq. ft. of RP wetland with installation of 405 linear feet of 2.5' wide boardwalk on the existing Town Farm Trail (R5-11/13).
2.
71 Beach Bluff Terrace Amendment. Peter Weare is requesting an amendment to the previously approved Private Accessway for the lot located at 71 Beach Bluff Terrace to replace a public water service with a well (U10-37).
3.
287 Ocean House Rd. Michael Friedland, represented by Northeast Civil Solutions, is requesting site plan amendments for the lumber store and adding food truck service located at 287 Ocean House Rd (U22-76).
4.
2 Glos Way Cottage Brook Subdivision Amendment. Tom Boyce is requesting an amendment to the Cottage Brook condominium to expand a deck beyond the approved building footprint for 2 Glos Way (U49-33-213).
5.
Planning Board status update. The Planning Board will discuss meeting logistics, the work of related committees and training.
Public Comment:  Members of the public are strongly encouraged to submit written comments addressing workshop items. All written comments shall be submitted to the Town Planner for distribution to the Planning Board and placed in the public file. An opportunity for members of the public to speak at workshops is not available.
NOTE:  The times on this agenda are approximate and are intended for the convenience of the applicants; however, your time could be called earlier or later than the indicated time.

Cc:  Town Manager

